
Local news organizations are under pressure. 

Local news strengthens our community, but local papers across the country are under 

threat. Big Tech takes advantage of the news and information created by local 

publishers, but they won’t pay for it.

The Journalism Competition and Preservation Act (JCPA) is a bipartisan bill that allows 

local news companies like this one to negotiate with Big Tech to ensure that they are 

treated fairly and compensated justly. If Congress doesn’t pass the JCPA, communities 

across America will continue to lose quality local, fact-based news coverage.
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Contact your member of Congress to 
support the JCPA and ensure Big Tech 
doesn’t cancel local news: 
(202) 224-3121


